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We are pleased to resubmit for publication the revised version of entitled “The 

essential role of small bowel capsule endoscopy in reclassification of colonic 

inflammatory bowel disease type unclassified”. 

We appreciated the constructive criticisms of the Associate Editor and the 

reviewers. We have addressed each of their concerns as outlined below.  
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REVIEWER COMMENTS:    

 

Reviewing: 1 

1- The authors should add "reclassification" in key words. 2-In Table 1 the 

authors should explain the abbrvs of SB1-SB2-SB3 in the bottom of the 

table also in Table-2 LS and SBCE. 

We agree with the reviewer and we added "reclassification” in key 

words and we have explained the abbreviations. 

 

Thank you again for considering our work for publishing our manuscript in the 

World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy 

 

 


